CT EVALUATION PROJECTS SCHEDULE UPDATE

6/25/20, 7/6 – Skumatz CAPITAL LETTER UPDATES MADE 7/6 FOR BRIEFINGS & MEMOS ONLY
To Utilities/Companies, Technical Consultants, EA Team, Evaluation Contractors


The utilities and technical consultants need the revised quantitative / program / PSD information from the evaluation studies as soon as possible in order to include it in this year’s Plan update.  All recognize that Covid has thrown a wrinkle into our work, and to provide feedback quickly, we are, in some cases, providing memos of key results, and/or presentations /discussions prior to the preparation of a final report, and other deviations from normal practice.  Some results are more vital than others.  We are happy to take feedback from utilities / Technical consultants on information that is not as vital, and that does not need to be released / prepared prior to a full report.

I will update this and redistribute as I receive new information.  It is VITAL that evaluation consultants push hard to make sure these results come asap, and that any emails needing speedy feedback note that in the subject line.  This updates limited information provided earlier.

Summary

· C1635 – EO Impact: VERY HIGH PRIORITY: draft to EA already; we have been through the results by presentation.  We will provide comments shortly, and a review draft is expected to be distributed by or before the 30th, assuming all ok.  This will include RRs that would represent non-trivial changes from the status quo and would have a significant impact.  We think a presentation / call to provide an opportunity to discuss the results right away may be useful and can be scheduled.   
· 7/6 REVIEW DRAFT REPORT RELEASED 7/2; BRIEFING CALL 7/8

· C1634 – ECB Impact: VERY HIGH PRIORITY: We have reviewed the report internally and are working on some retrospective / prospective issues that will be important to the utilities.  We expect this report to be provided out for review in a few days / by end of Month. We think a presentation / call to provide an opportunity to discuss the results right away may be useful and can be scheduled.   
· REVIEW DRAFT REPORT EXPECTED WEEK OF 7/6; BRIEFING CALL 7/2 

· X1931 PSD Review:  VERY HIGH PRIORITY:  Expecting 3 weekly batches; last one to be probably July 1 and incorporates last batch.  MF summary results included and detailed info in 2nd workbook, but with clear reference to and in ERS workbook.  Distributed materials also include a highlighted PSD document of assumptions covered in the PSD workbook.  After comments received on all the batches, EA Team will review controversial results with ERS / TRC.  We will provide a summary of the changed results with no controversy and those with controversy in the comments.  We are scheduling 2 meetings (July 10-20 timeframe) in which we will discuss with the utilities, TCs, and evaluation committee, the results in at least 3 categories:  1) no controversy; 2 controversial to discuss; 3) primary research priorities.  Will schedule 2 meetings; 1 may be all that is needed if not many are controversial.  Working for meeting in period of July 10-20.  We understand these results and deadlines cannot slip.  
· RECOMMENDATIONS DISCUSSION CALLS SCHEDULED 7/10 AND 7/15

· X1941 MF Impact and PSD:  VERY HIGH PRIORITY: Impact surveys being reviewed / no results for this Plan update.  PSD input review / recommendations integrated with X1931 discussed above (joint / integrated / coordinated results).  
· PSD MEETINGS IN CONJUNCTION WITH X1931 – 7/10, 7/15.

· R1973 Residential Retail Non-lighting: HIGH PRIORITY: Working toward memo on key results within next few weeks.  This will include recommendations for changes in ex ante assumptions, but is a smaller project; however some of the study results could lead to substantive changes in program design.  Again, a presentation of key results could be provided if useful.  
· BRIEFING HELD 7/2; EXPECT PSD -RELATED MEMO 1ST HALF JULY.

· R1963a ST Res Lighting (NMR part): HIGH PRIORITY: Market trends / strategies / “accounting” of program savings report expected mid-late July.  A call or discussion of lighting trends may be useful to provide asap?  
· BRIEFING HELD 7/1

· R1963b ST Res Lighting (SCS part): HIGH PRIORITY: There are three key findings from R1963B that could influence this update process: Availability of baseline incandescent/halogen products in the CT market; b) The pricing of efficient and baseline products in the CT market; c) The outcome(s) of the lawsuits against US DOE regarding product definitions and the GSIL rulemaking.  End of July/early August hoping to have draft results on availability and average pricing information for efficient and baseline products from on-site and on-line research.  Court results as they stand can be summarized in a memo at any time / point needed.   
· EXPECT MEMO WEEK OF JULY 6.

· R1959 SF R&A: (no PSD implications): Process evaluation and market sizing estimates memo can be available mid-July if needed.  
· MEMO IN PROGRESS…

· R1965 HP/HPWH: (no PSD implications): Preliminary market size estimates and program data summary memo can be available mid-July if needed.  
· MEMO IN PROGRESS…

· C1906 SEM Process (no PSD implications): Best Practices review draft report available August. (may have some potential planning implications at this phase)   

No near-term results for planning / impact / PSD:
· R1982 – Res HVAC / DHW – No near-term products – all field work on hold for months.
· C1901 - CI Sector Wide Process - C1901 is strictly process evaluations so we have no role in PSD update.
· X1939 – Early Retirement – Phase one on program design and best practices not available until later in summer.


Updated Field work customer contact procedures re-sent 7/6/20.

